
ADDENDA A-9

I-66/Route 29 Sector Plan A-15 March 28, 2001
CAC Final Recommendations

INDEX OF PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE,
SUBMISSIONS AND COMMENTS AVAILABLE AT PLANNING OFFICE

1. 3/29/2000 Public Input Meeting Roster
2. Letter dated 3/29/2000 from Mike Lubeley, Esq., re: Woodbridge Land Syndicate Property
3. Comments dated 3/30/2000 submitted by Rowland Bowers (prior to CAC appointment)
4. Letter dated 4/22/2000 from Linda Wright re: Notice, Membership, etc.
5. Letter dated 8/10/2000 from Dalrymple Realty Corp. re: East/West Connector
6. Letter dated 9/1/2000 from Conrad Helsley/Howard Moore re: 7304 Old Carolina Rd.
7. Email dated 9/11/2000 from rdsret1@aol.com re: infrastructure concerns
8. Petition dated 9/13/2000 from Heritage Hunt residents re: residential density
9. Unsigned, undated circulars re: residential density
10. Email dated 9/15/2000 from Ellen Penar re: Heritage Hunt residents comments
11. Email dated 9/17/2000 from Mrs. Margaret Stickley re: residential density
12. Email dated 9/26/2000 from Tena Thompson re: smart growth with class
13. Letter dated 9/27/2000 from Allan P. Hurwitz re: 155513 Lee Highway
14. Letter dated 9/27/2000 from Dalrymple Realty Corp. re: visual barriers
15. Letter and support documentation dated 9/27/2000 from Jonathan Gerlach: re Buckland
16. Emails dated 9/28/2000 from Ellen Penar & Gloria & Arthur Moscatello re: 9/27/2000

Meeting
17. Email dated 9/28/2000 from Ellen Penar re: 9/27/2000 Meeting
18. Email dated 10/2/2000 from Gloria & Arthur Moscatello re: CAC draft recommendations
19. Email dated 10/3/2000 from Frances & Nicholas Colucci re: traffic congestion
20. Email dated 10/3/2000 from Gloria & Arthur Moscatello re: CAC draft recommendations
21. Email dated 10/3/2000 from Bernard Brenner re: high-density development
22. Email dated 10/8/2000 from Gloria Moscatello re: high-density housing & strip malls
23. Email dated 10/4/2000 from Gloria & Arthur Moscatello re: CAC draft recommendations,

high-density and strip malls
24. Letter dated 10/5/00 from John S. and Audrey S. Hurley re: growth and high taxes
25. Email dated 10/10/2000 from Patricia & Carl Hemmer re: housing density
26. Petitions dated 10/10/2000 re: residential density
27. Email dated 10/11/2000 plus attachment from Ellen Penar re: handouts
28. Statement dated 10/10/2000 from Bernard Brenner re: residential density
29. Statement dated 10/10/2000 from F. Richard Zitzmann re: Heritage Hunt & residential

density
30. Undated letter from Neil W. Hepp re: transportation, utilities and residential density
31. Memorandum dated 10/10/2000 from Gloria & Arthur Moscatello re: residential density,

upscale commercial development
32. Letter dated 10/10/2000 from Mae S. Mather re: residential density
33. Email dated 10/12/2000 from Ellen Penar re: first class office/ commercial/ retail
34. Email dated 10/14/2000 from Ellen Penar re: town center and Gainesville Sector Plan
35. Email dated 10/16/2000 from Ellen Penar re: town center and Gainesville Sector Plan
36. Email dated 10/24/2000 from Mr. & Mrs. William Hahn re: schools
37. Petition dated 10/26/2000 re: residential density, HCOD
38. Email dated 11/8/2000 from Ellen Penar re: housing inventory
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39. Email dated 11/9/2000 from Ellen Penar re: needs for Gainesville district
40. Letter dated 11/9/2000 from John White to PWCSA re: water & sewer capacity; response
41. Email dated 11/12/2000 from Ellen Penar re: school sites
42. Email dated 11/13/2000 from Ellen Penar re: housing inventory
43. Email dated 11/14/2000 from Ellen Penar re: housing inventory, transportation
44. Email dated 11/15/2000 from Ellen Penar re: community facilities, transportation
45. Email dated 11/16/2000 from Ellen Penar re: residential in RCC, etc.
46. Email dated 12/10/2000 from Ellen Penar re: fire and rescue facilities
47. Email dated 1/2/2001 from Frank Tsutras re: transportation
48. Letter dated 2/1/2001 from Daisy Wood re: 9.47 acre parcel on Lee Highway
49. Email dated 2/7/2001 from Steve Strawderman re: community facilities
50. Email dated 2/15/2001 from David L. Beavers (Planning Analyst, Prince William County

Schools) re: school projects
51. Email dated 2/26/2001 from Stephanie Chartrand re: libraries
52. Letter dated 2/27/2001 from Jay du Von, Esq., re: parcels 7397-03-5241 & 13-0343
53. Written comments from Mr. & Mrs. Charles VanCamp submitted at 2/28/2001 Public

Meeting
54. Written comments from Daniel Heath deButs, Esq., submitted at 2/28/2001 Public Meeting
55. Written comments from Ronald & Mary Schnebelen submitted at 2/28/2001 Public

Meeting
56. Argument for Rt. 29 Gainesville Bypass dated 2/28/2001 from J.E. Toth submitted at

2/28/2001 Public Meeting
57. Letter dated 2/28/2001 from Dalrymple Realty Corp. re: visual barriers, East/West

Connector
58. Letter dated 2/28/2001 from Mark Joyner with attachment re: Buckland
59. Petition dated 2/28/2001 re: residential density
60. Email dated 2/28/2001 from Stephanie Chartrand re: libraries
61. Email dated 3/8/2001 from Linda Wright re: Buckland Historic District
62. Email dated 3/26/2001 from Mark Joyner re: Buckland Historical District
63. FAX dated 3/4/2001 from David and Tonya Rhoades and Robert and Elizabeth Piland re:

AE designation and transportation


